
From: Claire Waltman [mailto:cwaltman1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2017 11:15 AM 
To: Public Involvement (UTC) <PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: UE-160918 and UG-160919 
 
I want to state my opposition to the proposed liquid natural gas plant (docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-
160919).  I feel strongly that we need to be moving to renewable energy sources. 
 
Natural gas is not a clean energy source; it clearly contributes green house gases to our atmosphere. Climate change is 
impacting our natural environment from decreasing salmon (the sole food source for the southern orca pod), to increasing 
the pine beetle that is decimating our forests, to raising sea levels with risk of flooding and loss of property, to melting 
glaciers that risks our water supply. 
 
Let's have a progressive stance on on this issue.  Washington can and should join global leaders limiting green house gas 
emissions and protecting our environment. 
 
Claire Waltman 
300 110th Pace SE 
Bellevue, WA  98004 
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